
KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA ONGC PANVEL 

NOTICE 

This is to bring to your kind perusal that the KVS has started online registration for admission w.e.f. 01.04.2024 for the 

session 2024-25 though its portal https://kvsonlineadmission.kvs.gov.in/.  

It has been observed that some of the parents are using KVS mobile app for online registration of their ward 

for Fresh admission in class I for the session 2024-25. 

In this regard it is hereby informed that any such application submitted by KVS mobile app will be treated as 

INVALID and not included for any purpose.  

It is pertinent to mention that only the above said portal (https:/ /kvsonlineadmission.kvs.gov.in/) is the  only 

authorized mode for online registration in class I for the session 2024-25. 

 

Help Line    – 

For any query regarding class 1 Fresh admission contact following person in given time slot only. 

1.Pratiksha Rai -9619455118 From 9Am to 10Am                  2. Mahima —7982132622 From 10Am to 11Am     

3.Buddhi Prakash -8160987964 From 11Am to 12 Pm           4. Geeta Sabbarwal-9820008746 From 12 Pm to 1 Pm 

5.Archana Kumari-9768974697 From 1Pm to 2 Pm            

6.Office -022-27453686, 27487677, 27487678 From 10 Am to 4 Pm                                

                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                  BY ORDER  


